
 

March 6, 2024 

The Honorable William C. Smith, Jr., Chair 

Judicial Proceedings Committee  

2 East Miller Senate Office Building 

11 Bladen Street 

Annapolis, MD 21401 

 

Subject: SB1067 – Baltimore County – Speed Monitoring Systems – Interstate 695 

 

Dear Chair Smith, Jr.,  

 

This is to inform you and the Judicial Proceedings Committee that the subject Senate Bill 1067 

received a FAVORABLE as amended (SB1067/653327/1), vote from the Baltimore County 

Senate Delegation. 

 

The Baltimore County Senate Delegation respectfully requests that the Judicial Proceedings 

Committee consider its favorable recommendation when voting on this bill. Thank you. 

 

Very truly yours, 

 

Charles E. Sydnor III, Esq. 

 
 


